AAPS-UK Memorandum

To: AAPS-UK Executive Committee

From: Laura M. Land, AAPS-UK Secretary

Phone: 257-2577

E-mail: lamcca2@uky.edu

Subject: Minutes from the Executive Committee meeting on 5/2/03

Date: 5/9/03

A meeting of the Executive Committee was held on 5/2/03 at 1 pm.

Members of the Executive Committee present:

Joanna Koziara, 2003 Chair Bethel Sharma, 2002 Chair Jigna Patel, Vice-Chair Diana Ramsey, Treasurer Laura Land, Secretary Phil Empey, Historian Lisa Middleton, GPC Representative

Dr. Brad Anderson, Advisor

Updates:

- The spring outing has been scheduled for Wednesday, May 14 at 6:00PM. A shelter at Jacobson Park with a grill, volleyball court, and play area nearby was reserved. The chapter will provide grilled hamburgers, chicken, and veggie burgers. Sign-up sheets for side dishes, deserts, and beverages will be posted throughout the college. Students, faculty, and staff are invited to attend.
- The Furniture Donations Drive has begun. Fortunately, there have been more donations of furniture than originally expected. A list of available furniture will be compiled for distribution by email to incoming students.
- The UK AAPS website continues to be updated. Information on the history of the chapter is currently being researched for addition to the site.

Activities to be completed:

 We will continue the Furniture Donations Drive, and prepare a current list of furniture available to incoming students. The list will be sent to all incoming students in August. Furniture can be claimed on a "first come, first serve basis".